
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday December 28, 2016 

 

An emergency meeting was called by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 4:00pm. It 

was called to make a reply to the Selectman on a request from Selectman William 

Kingkade Jr. The Selectman wanted some input from the Vernon Grove Trustee’s 

on placing the two cemetery workers in the Park Department. We had also received 

a letter from Town Counsel Gerald Moody on the same matter. Present were Mary 

Ann Fiske, Ronald Gray, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahamnian and Scott Vecchiolla.  

 

After a discussion Jamie read a letter that he had prepared for the Selectmen. 

A motion was made by Scott Vecchiolla to accept the letter as read and seconded by 

Maryann Fiske. It was unanimous. 

 

Meeting was closed at 4:30 with the next meeting to be held Jan. 18, 2017.  

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


